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On September 14, 2023, the Read Japan Project 2021 book donation ceremony 

by the Nippon Foundation was held at the International University of Management. 

A total of 85 Japan-related books were donated to the university through this 

project. 

In his speech, Ambassador Nishimaki noted Japan's support to Namibia, 

particularly in the field of education, and expressed his hope that the donation 

would strengthen bilateral relations. Prof. Osmund Mwandemele, the Vice Chancellor  

delivered an address on behalf of the university, expressing his gratitude for 

the donation and stated that the donated books will be carefully handled and put 

to good use. 

  

 

 



  

  


